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LUCK LANE

A SHARE Primary Academy

19+ March 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

Following on from the recent communication from John McNally our CEO, we write to
confirm that as a cluster of schools (Beech, Cowlersley, & Luck Lane Primary) we will be
opening the Luck Lane site only as of Monday morning to offer a place for children of key
workers and for those with Special Educational Needs. By doing this, we can offer a
continuous and viable service.

Please take this into consideration when responding to the attached survey regarding your
need for a school place.

As a cluster we are working hard to consider the offering of wrap-around care for those
children who will be attending Luck Lane Primary in the weeks ahead, this may include
breakfast and afterschool provision. We will also look at how we can support families with
free school meals, and those who may be under financial hardship.

We thank you for your continued support and patience during this challenging time.

Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch with school.

Yours sincerely

(/J&LM

Miss Jo Jenkinson Mrs Rebecca Hesmondhalgh
Head of School Executive Head Teacher
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